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10th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Children in Year 2, 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Merron will be leaving our school at the end of Term 2 on 

Friday 17th December. We wish her all the best for the future.  

We continue to actively recruit for the Year 2 position, in the interim, Mrs Liggins will be 

teaching Year 2 on Thursdays and Fridays. The children know Mrs Liggins, as will many of you, 

as she is our school SENCO and an experienced Teacher. Mrs Bowden will continue to teach 

the children Monday to Wednesdays. 

Once we have appointed a suitable candidate we will inform you and the children as soon as we 

are able.   

Mrs Merron has shared the news of her leaving with the children today.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Prestidge  

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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